
Gateway Gossip 



27th May 2022



Dear all, 
I hope everyone is well.

Well what a busy week! I think this tops all others too! 



There have been a few parent assemblies in school and our new to
Reception parents session took place, Early Years visited the farm, we

have had some special visitors and then there’s the Jubilee
celebrations. What can I say? I think the pictures will do all of the

talking.



A huge thanks to everyone for the Jubilee celebrations and the
fabulous turn out that lined the streets. The children had a fabulous

time, and so did the adults! Mr Barnaby was the superstar and as
entertaining as ever! Thanks to Miss Makinson for all her organising, to

the musicians, lunch staff and ice cream man - It was truly fantastic
and I think the children will remember for the rest of their lives! Their
rendition of God Save The Queen was very touching; British Values at

its best!



Our special visitors enjoyed their visit and the children told them all
about their experiences in school. Their report will be produced soon

and I will then be able to share the content. In the meantime, thank you
to all of our Governors who have attended several meetings this week

to support school and celebrate all that Gateway stands for.



I hope you all have a fabulous half term break. I look forward to seeing
everyone on Monday 6th June! Enjoy the break.

With my best wishes,
Mrs Robinson












Dates To Remember

 



 





Friday 27th May
School closes for 1 week.



Monday 6th June

School opens at 8,45am



WC 20th June
Health Week - includes Sports Day

and Pro-Strike - More details to
follow.



Thursday 23rd June

Photograph day - Siblings and
Individuals.
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Gateway Extra
WC 08.06.22

Tuesday Crafts 
Crafts 

Wednesday Film
Children's choice
Thursday Sports

Sport Day
activities

Please book through the
school office. Let us know if
your child has any allergies.



Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

Headteacher
 award 

Headteacher
 award 

Attendance Award
N - Mustafa
RB - Jacob
RG - Toby
1B - Ruby
1G - Dylan
2B - Issac

2G - Preston
3B - Cody
3G - Bailey
4B - Caitlin

4G - Leo
5B - Ebonie

5G - 
6B - Tasha

6G - SydneyWell done to all our winners! 

 
1B

1G
Fynley



2B

Maddison

2G
Josh






Star
Award




N - Everyone
RB - Everyone
RG - Macauley

1B - Jacob
1G - Leon

2B - Everyone
2G - Lucas

3B - Casey-Leigh
3G - Shaye

4B  - Eboney-Rose
4G - Theo

5B - Isla-Grace
5G - 

6B - Tyler
6G - Sarah-Marie

Core
 Award

N - Kaylum
RB - Nazira
RG - Willow

1B - Lillie
1G - Zackary
2B - Ashton
2G - Sienna
3B - Caitlin
3G - Krystal

4B - Izzie
4G - Maisey
5B - Cody

5G - 
6B - Sky

6G - Erika

Paul
Jackson

Skyla
Craig
Daisy

Candice
Ruby-Ann
Macy-Beth

Mahdi
Renee

Saffron-Eva
Eivie

Dolton
Christian

Reading Award Class
Attendance

Winners

 





3B
Adam

3G
Lexi

4B
Evie-Jo

4G
Daniel








 
5B

Finley

5G





6B
Robin




6G
Charlie





 

1B

 
RB

Evie




RG
Bethany





 







3B



57

64 106

72 193

139 113

175 250

203 219

247

NewtonCurie King Earheart

1st

1st



 Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Nursery, Reception,

Year 1 and 2 

Winner



1st



2nd 3rd 4th

 House  Teams 



Overall

Staff Shoutout

Overall Points

Congratulations to Miss
Millet who gets married
tomorrow.  Good luck

from your Gateway
family. Miss Millett will

be known as Mrs
Cardwell. 






This week we say well done to
ALL the staff in school. To the

cleaners, office staff and those
directly working with the children,

a huge THANK YOU!



Year 5 and 6 



Year 1 and 2 



Gateway’s Amazing Learning! 



Year 3 and 4 



Nursery and Reception






The children have had a fantastic last week to
end our busy half term. Tuesday saw the sun

shine for our visit to Ridgeway Farm. The
children had an amazing time and special

thanks to Farmer Helen who spent some much
time with us. I imagine the children were just as

tired as the staff after such a fun packed day!
On Thursday the weather was not quiet as kind

but the children still had an amazing time
celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee. 

We wish you a happy and relaxing half term
break and we look forward to seeing you on

Monday 6th June.
Thank you for your continued support.

The EYFS Team.





Year three has had a super week this week, and
really impressed our Ofsted inspectors when they

came to see us in Geography, when we were
discussing the human and physical effects of the

Olympic Games when they were held in Rio as part
of our topic of Brazil. We have looked at

temperature and made a human thermometer in
maths and finished our nonfiction information
texts about all sorts of incredible creatures in
English. We also had a fabulous day celebrating

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee with a street parade
and then ice-cream and a disco outside making

memories that will last a lifetime.



In English Year 4 have been planning their own
invention based on our explanation text, The
Teacher Pleaser. In maths this week we have

continued to investigate money with a focus on
rounding and estimating amounts. The children
have enjoyed creating a shop and how to round
and estimate different amounts to see if they
have enough money to buy different items. In

Science we have been out in the school grounds
collecting invertebrates and then creating keys to
classify them. In History this week we have been

finishing off our topic on the Indus Valley and
preparing for our fantastic class assembly for

parents. We hope you all have a great half term.  

Another fantastic week of learning has
come and gone in Y5/6! The children
have enjoyed learning about the UK,
about adaptations and classification.

There has been lots and lots of reading
taking place in a range of subjects and
some excellent writing too. To end the
week, the children thoroughly enjoyed
the Jubilee activities and an ice cream

too! I hope all the children have a great
break after a busy half term! When we
come back, this will be our final half
term in primary school for our Year 6

and our final half term before the Year
5 children become the oldest in the
school. This is a big part of the year
and I look forward to welcoming the

children back with a sense of maturity
and readiness for the challenges ahead.

Year 1 have had such a busy
week and would like to thank

all the parents/carers who
came to support us in our
assembly on Wednesday. 
Year 2 have completed an

investigation in Science. We
poured water into plastic

beakers and then added blue
food colouring to them. After
that, we cut the stems off
our roses and then placed
them into the beakers. We
monitored our roses to see
what changes had occured. 
Key Stage One wish a lovely

half term break. 






Any other business



Queens Jubilee Fact of the 
week!

The Queen has two birthdays
Her actual birthday is on 21 April and
her official birthday, which is held on

a Saturday in June – when the
weather’s better!









We love reading!

Book Recommendation.

The Curse is changed. You'll
never know. The truth is lost.
The lie will grow. The year is
1726 and the Royal Sorcerer of
England is on the hunt for those
who are magicborn. When
Tempest is captured after
accidentally unleashing a power
she didn't know she had, she is
taken to Kensington Palace
alongside a boy like her, Thomas.
A battle is building - one only
they can end. But who will
survive? 

Magic Born by Peter Bunzl.

A big thank you to all the
parents/carers who lined
the streets to watch our
procession. The children
and staff had a fantastic
time and we didn’t let the

rain stop us! We then
enjoyed our picnic and

disco, followed by a well
deserved Ice cream. What
a great day celebrating

the longest reigning
monarch, Queen Elizabeth

II, who on the 3rd June
celebrates 70 years on

the throne. 



Our Jubilee Celebrations



School Website QR Code 

Have a lovely half term!

 @GatewayFCAT



Blackpool Gateway Academy  

and
Early Years Blackpool-Gateway


